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12 September, 2002

Mrs. Percy Ma
Clerk to Bills Committee
3/F  Citibank Tower
3 Garden Road, Central
Hong Kong

Dear Mrs. Ma,

Re: Bills Committee on Adaptation of Laws Bill 2001

I refer to your letter dated 18 July 2002 in connection with the captioned Bill.

The Law Society has no comment on the Bill and will not be sending any representatives to
the Bills Committee meeting on 17 September 2002.

Yours sincerely,

Joyce Wong
Director of Practitioners Affairs
e-mail: dpa@hklawsoc.org.hk


